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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 51 February 23rd 2021 

Dear Children,  

I hope you have all had a good Tuesday and managed some fresh air before the 

rain. I got very wet this afternoon going across to the infants- it’s not very far 

but when it pours down it can seem a very long way! 

In Worship time today I spoke about Superheroes and suggested we all needed 

to make ourselves Capes of Kindness. Perhaps you could design one on paper or 

make one out of an old T-shirt, like you did in Reception. To all the children in 

Reception this year, it is a great topic and everyone at Heyhouses has loved 

being Superheroes! What would your super power be? 

I am still deciding on mine! 

 

Flying looks fun- would this help 

people the most? Swooping in to 

save them from danger? 
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My cape design could go on an outline like this: 

 

 

Or I might take an old T-shirt, accessorise 

it and make it into a cape! 

 

Lots of ideas on the Internet!  

 

 

I have had lots of letters today, including this for those of you who LOVE baking! 

Maybe this is for you! 
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We are looking for young budding bakers between 9 -15 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2021, but our applications close on Sunday 

28th March 2021.  Interested bakers can apply online at 

- WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK. 

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/
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Hello Mrs Hodgson,  

I am really pleased to be returning to school on the 8th March, I have really 

missed all my friends and teachers 😁 

Today in English I learnt how to follow instructions..... I decided to follow a recipe 

to make cookies 🍪they turned out yummy. I also followed instructions to make 

soap.  

I'm DT we had to design an Easter basket, I have nearly finished mine, just a few 

finishing touches. I am going to be using them for Easter gifts for my 

teachers🐰🐇.  

We hope you are well and looking forward to having your school reopen 😁 

See you soon 

Love Ellie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These look yummy Ellie! Well done! 
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Pandora’s family sent me these 

lovely pictures and a very kind 

letter. It will indeed be lovely to 

have all the children back- we 

have missed you all! 

 

Pandora’s mum wrote: 

 

Pandora getting on with some 

superhero themed number work 

and also making salt dough..... 

We are yet to decorate it but I am 

sure it will be very messy and 

involve lots of glitter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excellent Superhero maths! 
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I have spent today writing reports for the Governors about everything we have 

been getting up to in school and at home. There was a lot to tell them, we have 

been very busy! 

Perhaps they could just watch our films?  

Thank you to everyone who has sent their MAD festival thoughts in since last 

night. I could really do with some more responses from Year 1 and Year 4- you 

might get workshops you do not like if you don’t send in your ideas! 

We are definitely going to be doing lots 

of art workshops, and puppet making 

seems very popular! 

More news will have to wait until 

tomorrow, I have hungry children at 

home! 

Remember, be patient and let’s do 

things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and 

keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 “For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, “plans to prosper 

you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. 

Jeremiah 29 v11 


